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OBJ2013/6326/P 15/12/2013  14:29:24 Dear Sir/Madam,

Whilst I understand that we are constantly in a state of change and that space in London is at a premium 

we should be looking to develop and enhance our surrounding area. With that in mind, any future 

proposals of change need to take into account the current community and services that are already in 

existence. Which is why the proposal to redevelop the site where there are several businesses and 

community services into flats will change Primrose Hill and not for the better. The very thing that I 

suspect the owner is looking to captialise on for financial gain will be depleted through the removal of 

important community, social and local businesses. I'm sure that Camden Council will be looking more into 

this proposal and I hope that, like myself, who had no idea about this redevelopment, will see that this 

doesn't present an opportunity to improve the local community but one that will, unfortunately help to 

remove it. The very thing that people come to Primrose Hill for, myself included. Thank you for your 

time.

OBJ2013/6326/P 14/12/2013  16:09:55 The site is within the Primrose Hill Conservation Area. The change of use and the proposed physical 

alterations are out of keeping with the character and appearance of the Conservation Area.

A comprehensive approach should be taken to the development of all land/buildings at 6 Erskine Road 

including triyoga, so that the impacts can be fully understood and assessed.

COMMNT2013/6326/P 30/11/2013  00:00:00 Leeder House and the other units are suitable for continued business use and should be protected as such 

as indicated by policy DP13.

The site is within the Primrose Hill Conservation Area. The change of use and the proposed physical 

alterations are out of keeping with the character and appearance of the Conservation Area.

Loss of employment both direct + indirect from reduced foot traffic, which will impact local businesses.

A comprehensive approach should be taken to the development of all land/buildings at 6 Erskine Road 

including triyoga, so that the impacts can be fully understood and assessed.
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